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Fanxi Wang Appointed to the Southern California
Chinese Lawyers Association Board of Governors

Bird Marella attorney Fanxi Wang will be inducted into the Southern California Chinese Lawyers
Association (SCCLA) Board of Governors on Thursday, May 13, 2021, at the 45th Anniversary
Installation and Awards Banquet. 

Established in 1975, the SCCLA provides mutual support for Chinese American and Asian
American lawyers, jurists, and law students in Los Angeles and Orange County. SCCLA is
committed to advancing the professional growth of Chinese and Asian Americans in the legal
practice, improving access to legal services available to the broader Asian American communities,
and promoting the overall interest of the community. 

Bird Marella is a proud sponsor of the SCCLA and has long devoted time and resources to working
with organizations that support the Asian American and Chinese American communities.

If you would like to learn more about the SCCLA, please click here.

https://www.birdmarella.com/attorneys/fanxi-wang/
https://www.sccla.org/Get-Involved

